Dear Representative Howard,

Thank you for your support of the media production industry. As one of your constituents, I am very passionate about our industry and the funding that is associated through the Texas Moving Image Industry Incentive Program.

I know you are currently in the process of making very difficult decisions on the budget and I appreciate your understanding of the financial impact and diversification to our state's economy.

As you can see in this graph from previous sessions, there is a direct correlation between the amount of our appropriation and the in-state spending associated. When there is more grant money, there is simply more money that flows into our state, which we so desperately need right now.

Thank you for the work that you are doing this session. I am grateful for your service and support and look forward to a positive outcome for the media production industry.